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End of dive season meal Wednesday 
1st October 
 
The Rajpoot Tandoori, 39 North Street 
Wareham proved a successful new 
dining venue for IPSAC with 19 
attending and no complaints being 
received. 
 
Surely a curry was bound to go down 
well after a few pints of real ale at the 
Kings Arms next door?  
 

 
 
Annual General Meeting Friday 3rd 
October 2014 
 
This was well attended and the 
following were elected to the positions 
shown:- 
 
Chris  - Chair 
Jayne - Secretary 
Keith  - Treasurer 

- Membership secretary  
Nick   - Training 
Jane  - Boat maintenance 
Jeremy  - Equipment maintenance 
Peter  - Web site manager 
Sean  - General 
Ian  - General 
Mike  - Social secretary 
 
First dive, 1st January 2015 

 
Come on in – join us on Swanage Pier 
1100 to dive or to smile sweetly at those 
IPSAC members who are crazy enough 
to do so.  Come on Nick and Terry, I 
think you should lead us in as you 
professed to be too busy last year!  Hot 
mince pies and special coffee for those 
who dare. 
 
Post Xmas Meal, 1900 meet for 1930 
dining Saturday 24th January 2015 
 
The Dorset Golf and Country Club and 
Resort, Bere Regis BH20 7NT is 
located 5km along the Puddletown 
Road on the right if coming from the 
A352 junction near Wareham. 
 
The cost is £22.95 for a 3 course meal 
with coffee and mints.  To book a place, 
please send a cheque, made payable to 
IPSAC to me, Mike Wilson at 3 
Woodcote Drive Upton BH16 5RA by 1st 
January 2015.  Once I have the final 
number attending I will send out the 
menu for you to make your selection.  
There will be four choices each of 
starter, main and pud.  From previous 
experience I will ask the veggie option 
not to include goats’ cheese.  Bottles of 
wine can be purchased at the bar. 
 
There will be a table plan so please 
state your preference as to who you 
wish to sit with when you send me your 
cheque.  Sorry Peter, Jayne tells me 
you will have to sit next to her. 

 
I would be grateful if you could start 
spreading the word now to your 
partners and ex-members – the more 
the merrier.  
 
Suppose it is time to wish you and your 
family a very Happy Christmas – have a 
good one and see you on 1st January! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


